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“Franklin-Hollywood Community Adult School 

brings together a diverse population of adult and 

concurrent students to develop academic, 

technological, workforce and life skills for a more 

enriched participation in society.” 
 

Our Student Goals 
 

1. Students will be able to organize, analyze, 

evaluate and apply concepts and 

information as demonstrated by course 

completions and/or measurable skills. 
 

2. Students will continue to be exposed to 

technology and exhibit level appropriate  

competence. 

3. Students will demonstrate knowledge of 

life skills and career paths. 

 

 

Annual Trade/Community 

Advisory Meeting 
Franklin Community Adult School’s yearly 

Trade Advisory Meeting is on Wednesday, 

May 23
rd

 from 9:30 a.m.-11:30 a.m. There will be 

several business/industry and community 

representatives present who will provide us 

feedback on FCAS’s CTE program. 

  
TRANSITION TEAM MEETING 

Thurs., 5/24/12 @ 7pm 

Principal’s Conference Room 

CCAECCAECCAECCAE    Los Angeles Metro Section        
    

Announces their 
    

Spring Awards Spring Awards Spring Awards Spring Awards     
    

CALCO EXCELLENCE IN 

TEACHING AWARDEES 
 

Dave Coleman &  

Irma Beserra Nunez 

    

JUNE 1, 2012 

LUMINARIAS RESTAURANT 

3500 West Ramona Boulevard, 
Monterey Park, CA 91754 

 

No Host Bar 5:30 PM 
Dinner 6:30 PM 

 

$35 per Person; $40 at the Door  
Payment by U.S. Mail to: Cory Rayala 

Fremont-Washington CAS; 7676 S. San Pedro 

St., Los Angeles, 90003 

Questions? Sonya Ramirez at (323)826-2417 

or sramir1@lausd.net or Vladimir Tigno at 

(818) 365-9645 or vtigno@lausd.net OR  
TURN YOUR MONEY IN TO LATASHA BY 5/24 

 
REMINDER: 

May 28th is the 
Memorial Day Holiday!! 

NO CLASSES 

ATTENDANCE DRIVE  

ROARING SUCCESS!! 

 

A student in Dianne Jackson’s 

Computer class won the “Great 

Attendance!” drive drawing. She 

won a safari basket that included 

4 tickets to the LA Zoo!! Records 

indicate that we had a 12% 

increase in our attendance!! Great 

job everyone!!! 
 

The last “Great Attendance!” 

drawing for this school year will be 

held on Thursday, June 14
th

.  

 

 
 

June 8th 

ALL TOPS PRO FORMS 

FOR ACADEMIC CLASSES  

ONLY 

 
School Business 

You Won’t Want to  

Miss This! 

DUE 



ESL CASAS TESTING! 
 

Day Sites: May 21-25th 

DUE: May 29th 
 

Evening Sites: May 29th-June 4th 
DUE: June 4th 

Let’s get those Benchmarks!!! 

Housekeeping  
Classroom facilities at Franklin, Hollywood, LeConte, 

Nightingale, and certain satellite branches are 
shared with the elementary, middle and senior high 
school staff. Please clean up, erase boards, and 
straighten chairs, tables, etc. Be very careful that 
the classroom doors and windows are locked 

before you leave your room. 

MARK ALL 

COMPLETERS 
ON YOUR 

ROSTERS!! 

 

 
Accidents: Report all accidents of 
students or staff, no matter how 
minor, to the Adult School Office 
immediately. 

 

Celebrating a birthday this month Celebrating a birthday this month Celebrating a birthday this month Celebrating a birthday this month 

areareareare:::: Jeannette Hilleger (5/1), 
Martha Cardenas (5/5); Mayenci 
Pleitez (5/9), April Foster (5/10), 

Adella Carrillo (5/13), and Jenny Moreno 
(5/21)! We wish you all much happiness, 
excellent health and continued success! 

 

Did You Know? 

 
*Nearly 1 out of 3 California 9th-graders fails to 

complete high school within 4 years. 
*More than 4 out of 5 new community college 
students do not have the skills to complete 
college-level work. 
*Nearly 1 out of 4 California adults cannot read 
and understand an English-language 
newspaper. 
*More than 1.5 million California adults worked 
to improve their basic skills in 2006-07. 
*California’s high school dropout rate is 31.7 
percent. 

This Day In History 
May 21, 1881 

American Red Cross Founded 

 

In Washington, D.C., humanitarians Clara 
Barton found the American National Red 
Cross, an organization established to provide 
humanitarian aid to victims of wars and natural 
disasters in congruence with the International 
Red Cross. 

Barton, born in Massachusetts in 1821, 
worked with the sick and wounded during the 
American Civil War and became known as the 
"Angel of the Battlefield" for her tireless 
dedication. In 1865, President Abraham 
Lincoln commissioned her to search for lost 
prisoners of war, and with the extensive 
records she had compiled during the war she 
succeeded in identifying thousands of the 
Union dead at the Andersonville prisoner-of-
war camp. 

She was in Europe in 1870 when the Franco-
Prussian War broke out, and she went behind 
the German lines to work for the International 
Red Cross. In 1873, she returned to the United 
States, and four years later she organized an 
American branch of the International Red 
Cross. The American Red Cross received its 
first U.S. federal charter in 1900. Barton 
headed the organization into her 80s and died 
in 1912. 

Employee Assistance Program 
As we go through changes, there is a fair amount 
of tension involved. Preparing for change is an 
important part of managing these transitions.  
LAUSD is committed to providing assistance for 
our employees through the Employee Assistance 
Program (EAP). All active employees and their 
dependents are eligible to receive free 
confidential counseling benefits through the 
United Behavioral Health (UBH). There is no 
charge for up to three face-to-face sessions with 
an EAP professional counselor. This excellent 
program can provide LAUSD employees:  
*Expert Counseling  
*Legal Assistance  
*Financial Services  

*Free Access to ―liveandworkwell.com, an 
interactive website For more information, please 
visit the Benefits website at benefits@lausd.net 
or call UBH at (866) 312-3077. 

Pay Days!! 
Certificated:    5/4/12 

Classified:      5/31/12 

May is… 

 
 

Like most commemorative months, 
Asian-Pacific Heritage Month originated 
in a congressional bill. In June 1977, 
Reps. Frank Horton of New York and 
Norman Y. Mineta of California 
introduced a House resolution that 
called upon the president to proclaim the 
first ten days of May as Asian-Pacific 
Heritage Week. The following month, 
senators Daniel Inouye and Spark 
Matsunaga introduced a similar bill in 
the Senate. Both were passed. On 
October 5, 1978, President Jimmy 
Carter signed a Joint Resolution 
designating the annual celebration. 
Twelve years later, President George 
H.W. Bush signed an extension making 
the week-long celebration into a month-
long celebration. In 1992, the official 
designation of May as Asian-Pacific 
American Heritage Month was signed 
into law. 
 

亚洲太平洋美国遗产月亚洲太平洋美国遗产月亚洲太平洋美国遗产月亚洲太平洋美国遗产月 
(Chinese: Asian Pacific Heritage Month) 

 

The month of May was chosen to 
commemorate the immigration of the 
first Japanese to the United States on 
May 7, 1843, and to mark the 
anniversary of the completion of the 
transcontinental railroad on May 10, 
1869. The majority of the workers who 
laid the tracks were Chinese immigrants. 

 

Thought for the Week 
 

“You can have, do or be  

anything you want.” 
 

                                      --Dr. Joe Vitale  

Safety 



 
Call 211 for help in finding the services you 
need:  

 

• Where to go for a hot meal 

• Where to get free or low-cost health 
care 

• Information on child care 

• Help with care for aging parents 

• Employment resources  

• When you are homeless 

• How to get help for a drinking 
problem 

• Where to volunteer to make a 
difference in someone’s life 
 

It’s free, confidential, 24 hours a day and 7 
days a week.  

 

 
A Graduation Day Message  

(By: Joseph T. Renaldi) 
 
 

May Graduation Day fill your heart 
With feelings of accomplishments this day,  
To bring you peace of mind and happiness 
In every special way. 

May the fond memories of school days 
Glow warmly in your beloved heart 
Where the cherished classmates 
Will forever play a vital part. 
 

May Graduation Day be extra special 
With elaborate pomp and show,  
May the procession of elated graduates 
Create glee and parent faces to glow. 
 

May the ceremony for conferring diplomas,  
The cards and acknowledgements and 
flowers 
Fill the day with pride and immense joy 
And delightful and meaningful hours. 
 

May those you love and respect surround 
you 
To share your moments of glory this day,  
May the accolades of Graduation Day 
Come into your life to forever stay. 
 

YOU CAN DO IT!!! 

A Free Community Education Event!  
YWCA Greater Los Angeles, SEXUAL 
ASSAULT CRISIS Services Team is 

hosting a Community Education Prevention 
Presentation on “Protecting Our 
Community from Sexual Violence.” 

There will be experts in the field presenting 
on this topic to heighten the community’s 
awareness of this issue in L.A. County. 
Register Early as seating is limited, so 
please RSVP no later than May 30th by 
calling (323) 296-0920 or by email to 
kimberley.hundley@ywcagla.org  
10 AM - 2 PM, June 15, 2012 

Los Angeles Department of Water & 
Power 

1030 Crenshaw Blvd., L.A. 90008 
 

Learn how to make money with the 
bank’s moneys! 

 
BUSINESS LOAN WORKSHOP 

Friday, June 1, 2012 
10 AM – Noon 

Canoga Park Worksource Center 
21010 Vanowen Street,  
Canoga Park, CA 91303 

What is a SBA loan? / How access to 
capital is key to your business. / How 

banks evaluate candidates for business 
loans.  infor@iconcdc.com  (818) 894-

8800

 

Childcare Offered At the Following 

Locations for ESL Students! 

 

Glassell Park ES M-F 8-11:30am 

Burbank MS M-Th 8-11:30am 

All Saints Church M-Th 9-12:15pm 

Franklin Campus M-Th 6-9:00pm 

 

Call 550-2100 after 1pm for more information 

JOB SEARCH 

ENGINES 

Looking for a job? Check these sites for 

more information. 

 

http://losangeles.jobing.com/  

http://www.latimes.com/classified/j

obs 

http://www.lacareers.com/index.ph

p  

http://los.angeles.job.com  

http://losangeles.4jobs.com/ 
 

CAMPUS SMOKING AND EATING 

REGULATIONS.   

No smoking or consumption of 
tobacco is permitted on any 
LAUSD school campus. No food or 
beverages should be brought into 
buildings or classrooms.  Please 
use trash bins. 

 

Graduation Info 
• May 16th: Grad Announcements 

Available for Pick Up 

• May 24th: 

• May 29th: Last Day to Pay Grad 

Fees 

• June 4th: Cap and Gowns 

available for pick up. 

• June 4th: Mandatory Rehearsal 

for graduation speakers 

(6:00 PM Franklin Library) 

• June 7: Graduation Rehearsal 

at Le Conte Auditorium at 

6:00 PM 

(Arrive by 5:45 pm) 

• June 9th: Graduation Day!!! 

 

Student Section 



 

 


